
Message From

Gobinath Athappan

Chief Executive Officer

Thursday, 11 June 2020

Dear Valued Customers, Policyholders and Business Partners,

We hope that you and your families are safe and healthy.

We are pleased to announce that all our Pacific Insurance Berhad branches

nationwide are now open.

Our operating hours are as below:

Kindly adhere to the safety protocols in place which include taking body

temperature, hand sanitizing, wearing a mask always and practicing safe

distancing measures while inside the office premises.

As always, THANK YOU for your support of Pacific family.

We appreciate your cooperation and look forward to welcoming you back!

Thank you.

Healthy Regards,

Gobinath Athappan
Chief Executive Officer

Monday to Thursday 8.45am – 5.30pm
Friday 8.45am – 5.00pm


